
May 5, 2025 

 

Welcome to Our 
Newest Members 
Lot 29 Katherine and Brad 
Maloney 

Lot 41 Raymond McMahon 

Lot 78 Sheena and Tyler 
Halverson 

 

Board Meetings 
Held quarterly in March, 
June, September and 
December with a Town Hall 
following each meeting.  
Watch your emails for 
notification 

Homeowner 
Directory 
A directory of contact 
phone numbers will be 
distributed to all members 
with homes.  Garage door 
left open? Damage to a 
home from a recent storm? 
Boat is damaged?  Rental 
guest misbehavior or issues 
the property owners need 
to address? Members will 
be able to contact each 
other when there is a need.  
Directories will be sent out 
via email prior to Memorial 
Weekend. 

 

 
Newsletter 

Below is some important information and reminders as we kick 
off our summer season.  I’ve included some pictures from 
previous seasons.  Send pictures you would like to share, from 
your experiences, to be included in the August newsletter. 

 

   

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Association Meeting 

The annual association meeting is scheduled 
for Saturday August 30th, 2025.  It convenes at 
9:00 am and lasts for approximately one hour.  
Location will be given in the August newsletter. 

 

Association Picnic 

We are looking for a volunteer to host 
the picnic on Sunday August 31st.  If 
interested, please respond to this email. 
Or, reach out to Frank Bisceglie directly. 

 

 

Dues notices went out recently to all members via email.  Reminder, please 
submit your dues payments on or before June 1st. If you have not received a 
notice, or if you have questions, please respond to this email. 

 


